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May 25th, 2018 

 

To:  All Local G-555 Members 

From:  The G-555 Contract Negotiation Team 

 

Re:  Contract Negotiations 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

The Union and the Company have completed another busy week of negotiations towards a new 

Collective Bargaining Agreement.  Proposals and counter-proposals continue to be passed and 

considered by both the Company and the Union dealing with Active Member Benefit Plans, 

Retiree Benefit Plans, Contract Language, etc.  Progress continues to be made on all of the items 

that you, the Members, let us know were of the utmost importance in our Member Contract 

Survey.  There is still work to be done before we have a contract that we feel is fair and equitable 

to our membership.  We need to stay united now more than ever as we continue to fight for our 

Members and your families. 

 

Please continue to visit our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/LocalG555/) & website 

(www.G-555.com); the only places to get accurate updates from your Negotiating Committee. 

 
 

Our BARGAINING STRENGTH is in our UNITY! 
 
 

Fraternally Yours, 

 

 

The Local G-555 Negotiating Team 
 

Eddie Hall 

Robyn Arbogast 

Micky Prendergast 

Paul Talboo 

Wil Soto 

Jim Davis 

Debbie Moffitt 

Rob Newsome 

Tim Reindel 

Dominic Rios 
 


